
The Government & People of Kiribati

invite you to a Side Event - A Call to the World

Wednesday 9 December from 1300-1430 - in the
Liva Weel room at the Bella Centre.

We, who are among the first to experience the negative impacts of
 climate change, call on the world community to act without delay.

Join us as we, one of the world's smallest and most vulnerable
 countries, present our feelings about Climate Change, the future

 of our unique culture & lifestyle, and share something of what has
 been done to try to help ourselves.

http://www.climate.gov.ki




